

INTERNATIONAL SHOOTING SPORT FEDERATION

The Secretary General

To all ISSF Member Federations

Munich, November 9, 2020

Dear Colleagues,

The situation with COVID-19 pandemic has not changed for better yet and it is hard to say when it will become more certain.

Meanwhile, the schedule of the 2021 ISSF Championships has been approved and in this difficult period of time we are faced with the task of returning to competitions.

The ISSF Headquarters together with the ISSF Medical Committee has elaborated "Temporary regulations for testing and health monitoring methods for COVID-19". This document contains mandatory requirements and recommendations that are designed to ensure the safe conduct of ISSF championships for the health of the organizers and participants.

It is our common goal to comply with those requirements and recommendations.

"Temporary regulations for testing and health monitoring methods for COVID-19" are attached to this letter. They can also be found on the ISSF website under https://www.issf-sports.org/getfile.aspx?mod=docf&pane=1&inst=473&file=Temporary-regulations-for-testing-and-health-monitoring-methods-for-COVID-19.pdf

Best regards,

Alexander Ratner